
 
 
 

DECLARATION OF REACH COMPLIANCE STATEMENT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
REACH concerning the Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals 
(EC1907/2006) has entered into force on 1 June 2007, and will be phased in until 2018. 

As of 16 June 2014, the ECHA had identified 155 “ candidate”  Substances of Very High Concern 

(SVHC). It is anticipated that substances used in our products will be registered by raw material 

manufacturers within our supply chain. Based on our vendor supplied analyses, we declare that all 

power cords manufactured by Ningbo Yunhuan Electric Group Co.,Ltd. and their packaging do not 

contain any of these SVHC’ s in any concentration above 0.1%. 
 
 
 
 

Completed by: Andy Hu Email: tech@yunhuanelectric.com 
Position: Quality Control Manager Phone: +86 574 62189993 

 

Signature: Date:  2011/7/20         
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